
for your commitment of time, 
talent, and treasure to further 
God’s work through our 
St. Pius the Tenth community. 
If you expressed an interest in a 
particular ministry, the Ministry 
Leader will contact you within the 
next few weeks.  You may have 
been contacted already.  

If you do not receive a call or 
e-mail, please call the parish 
o�  ce at 272-4681. 

Thank you again.


